
H7069 In Support. Michelle Komar 

Chair Solomon and Members of the House Corporations Committee, 
I support H7069 which would require one of the seven (7) directors of the Rhode Island 
Airport Corporation be appointed by the mayor of the City of Warwick. If adopted into 
law, would re-establish a past practice (2005-2011?) of a voting member of the Board of 
Directors who is a Warwick citizen representing the City and general public. 

 
I respectfully request that the Committee vote favorable bill passage. 

 
Thank you. 

Michelle Komar, Citizen 

80 Audubon Road 

Warwick, RI 02888 

 


